

Hereford Cathedral Junior School

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

Dr Ian Barber PhD, BSc, LRPS, PGCE Head of Science enquiry@herefordcs.com

www.herefordcs.com

10th September 2018

Dear Parents,

PGL Tregoyd 2018

On Friday the 21st September, your child may come to school in home clothes ready for the intended departure time of 2.00pm. Luggage can be loaded into the van parked on the driveway of Number 28 as your child arrives at school. I will be there to meet you.

There will be normal morning lessons so the children will still need to bring books, pencil cases etc. These can be left in their drawers over the weekend. Of course, the children will not need to bring their games kit to school that morning. We will return to school for normal collection on Monday 24th September at 3.35pm.

Please find attached a kit list detailing everything your child will need to bring on the trip, as well as our contact details.

If you have any further questions please don't hesitate to contact me via email (<u>i.barber@herefordcs.com</u>) or I am generally available before school starts each morning.

Yours sincerely,

Dr lan Barber Head of Science